

ST. MICHAEL'S CE (VC) FIRST SCHOOL

Weavers Lane Stone Staffordshire ST15 8QB

T: 01785 334930

email: office@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk
Twitter: @StMichaelsStone

Headteacher: Mrs J Wass BA (Hons) NPQH

13th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: 50th Anniversary

This year St Michael's CE (VC) First School celebrates its 50-year anniversary. The school first opened to pupils at our current location on Weavers Lane in September 1971.

Throughout the year the children will have the opportunity to take part in a wide range of activities to celebrate this milestone.

We are hoping to hear from people who attended St Michael's in the past and are asking anyone who remembers the school from 1971 onwards to write to the children to share their memories of the school building and school life in general. We would also love to see any copies of photographs of the school that people would like to share.

Can you help us? Did you or someone you know attend the school in the past? If so, could you send any memories of your time at St Michael's to the school to share with the children? Letters can be sent by email to office@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk or sent by post to St Michael's CE (VC) First School, Weavers Lane, Lichfield Road, Stone, Staffs, ST15 8QB.

Please share this information with friends, family or neighbours who may have attended the school. We very much look forward to hearing about people's memories of St Michael's.

Regards

Mrs J Wass

Headteacher













